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Dear City Council Members,  
 
 
I am emailing you to demand that you oppose item 23-0673 which criminalizes poverty, 
vilifies our unhoused neighbors, and fails to provide substantive support for the 
systematic issues of housing unaffordability. Many of the unhoused are struggling with 
addiction and mental health issues. They need our help!! 
 
 
I like the idea of the five year plan but what is the plan today? We have to use our 
money to care for these neighbors. I urge you to vote against 23-0673 and lets work on 
a plan that meets the needs of our unhoused neighbors.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Will Van Roosenbeek and Tara DeLong 
1236 Mississippi St, La Crosse, WI 54601 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from willyvr@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


